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Fairlop Ward newsletter October 2007





SAFER NEIGHBOURHOODS POLICING - “What does it mean and what do they do”?


Safer Neighbourhood Teams (SNT) were introduced in every ward across the whole of the Metropolitan Police area in April 2006.


The Safer Neighbourhoods concept is one of  - “Local officers, policing a local area and dealing with its residents and the problems that directly concern them.” 


An SNT is made up of 1 Sergeant, 2 Constables and 3 PCSO’s. 








�


OCTOBER ARRESTS


During October officers from Fairlop SNT arrested people for the following offences;


Threatening behaviour in a public place


Two (2) separate individuals re Breach of Anti Social Behaviour Orders 


Theft


Criminal Damage


In addition to the above we have issued One (1) warning for possession of cannabis and have served Four (4) summonses on the advice of the Crown Prosecution Service upon a local resident who has been systematically harassing a neighbour.


We have also issued Five (5) Anti Social Behaviour notices to the parents of local disorderly children in relation to their behaviour. We are continuing to investigate other matters that have been brought to our attention and will update you with our progress next month. 


            �


We are 
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   IDENTIFIED CRIME TRENDS


    


Redbridge Police have noticed an increase across the borough in reported instances of theft of Nissan Sunny and Nissan Micra motor vehicles. It has also identified a trend associated with the theft of number plates, again from Nissan motor vehicles.





    RESIDENTIAL BURGLARIES





There were Two (2) Residential Burglaries within the ward of Fairlop during the month of October. Both were where premises were approached from the rear and double glazed rear-facing kitchen and patio door windows were smashed to enable access. 





There were also Two (2) Non Residential Burglaries. One (1) being to a shop premises, the other being to a garage / shed, whereby the doors were forced and property (Tools) stolen.





THE ABOVE OFFENCES TOOK PLACE DURING THE DAY (Day-light) AND WITHIN BUILT UP RESIDENTIAL AREAS.


 


PLEASE BE VIGILANT, TAKE NOTICE OF PEOPLE WITHIN YOUR AREA, AND PLEASE REPORT ANY UNUSUAL INCIDENTS OR SIGHTINGS TO THE POLICE VIA THE 999 SYSTEM …. Thankyou.





          FAIRLOP WARD PANEL





On Thursday the 18th of October 2007 The Fairlop Ward Panel met to discuss emerging issues and to decide future policing priorities.





The ward panel decided that Fairlop SN Police Team would continue its efforts in and around public reassurance, and continue with tackling and reducing anti social behaviour across the ward.





As can be seen from the Crime Figures opposite “Reported Crime within Fairlop is currently on a downward spiral” and incidents of anti social behaviour have been dramatically reduced, however we can’t afford to become complacent.








  CIGARETTES AND ALCOHOL 








Your Police Team are working closely with the local licensed premises in an attempt to reduce incidents of youths getting hold of alcohol. 





We are, and will continue to carry out “Test Purchases” and will be policing outside retail outlets where alcohol is sold. The policing of these premises will be both overt (In uniform) and covert (In Plain clothes) and designed to deter children from purchasing alcohol.





It is also our intention to identify and prosecute those adults who (when approached by youths) enter licensed premises, buy, then “Supply” it to waiting children outside. 





If children request that you purchase alcohol for them and approach you outside the premises, please refuse their request and inform your Safer Neighbourhood Team of the incident so that we can take appropriate action and collate intelligence in relation to the area.





  SNT FAIRLOP 0208 721 2569
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FAIRLOP SNT CRIME FIGURES





Prior to introduction of SN Policing





01/04/05 to 23/11/05 = 730 crimes





Since introduction of SN Policing





01/04/06 to 23/11/06 = 573 crimes





2007/08





01/04/07 to 23/11/07 = 584 crimes
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           CHRISTMAS IS COMING





Fairlop Safer Neighbourhoods Team are asking all residents to be “Crime Conscious” during the run up to the festive season. 





It is often the case that crime increases during the months of November and December as people “Shop till they drop” and as a result have houses and cars full of intended gifts and ready cash in their pockets.





Those people who make their living out of crime love Christmas as much as you do, but for all the wrong reasons. They will attempt to make themselves busy in order to relieve you of your property.





Please be vigilant and employ some common sense while shopping, whether that be locally or elsewhere and help us ensure that you have a crime free festive season.





Report all crime and suspicious incidents to police via the 999 system 











 


X-MAS DRINK DRIVE CAMPAIGN 





  “IT’S DEAD SIMPLE - DON’T DO IT”








Fairlop Ward Police Team





PS 55JI DAVIS


PC 214JI TOWLER


PC 564JI McCOY


PCSO 7152 COOPER


PCSO 7172 ROWE


PCSO 7187 BERLLAQUE


             TEL - 0208 721 2569
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The Fairlop Safer Neighbourhood team are here to


make a difference in your community. If you have concerns


about day-to-day crime or disorder issues, please contact


a member of your local team. For more information, visit our website.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.met.police.uk/saferneighbourhoods" ��www.met.police.uk/saferneighbourhoods�





There are other ways of reporting certain types of crime to the police.


Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.met.police.uk" ��www.met.police.uk� and see the link for self-reporting crime


via the internet. It’s quick and easy and you will immediately receive a


Home Office reference number via an E-mail receipt.
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